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May 9, 2024 
 
Dear Friends of High School Inc., 
 
On behalf of High School Inc. Academies Foundation and Board, we want to 
extend our sincerest gratitude for those who were able to attend our 6th 
Annual Give Gratitude event last night. Your presence helped make the 
evening truly special, and your support means the world to us and especially 
to the students and families. 
 
We would like to express our deepest appreciation to all of our event 
sponsors and donors. Your continued support and generosity make a 
significant difference in our community and in the lives of the students we 
serve. It is through your support that we are able to fulfill our mission of 
empowering youth and strengthening communities through education and 
business partnerships. 
 
Your contributions enable us to share our model of creating small learning 
communities within the school, focusing on Integrated Instruction, Project-
Based Learning, Business Standards of Competencies, Competitions, 
Community Business Partnerships, and Personalization of Education. Your 
belief in our vision is invaluable, and it inspires us to work harder every day 
to prepare high school students for the workforce of tomorrow, equipping 
them to be lifelong learners and future leaders who will positively impact the 
world. 
 
We would also like to extend our gratitude to the Santa Ana Unified School 
District, Santa Ana Chamber of Commerce, Valley High School, and the 
Orange County Community for their continued support and collaboration. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support and for believing in the mission and 
vision of High School Inc. We are truly grateful for your partnership. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
Felix Lugo 
Executive Director 
High School Inc. Academies Foundation 


